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GROUP ETIQUETTE: GBTRS 

Welcome to the Airwise Flying Group!  Here are some simple guidelines to help us 

operate our group in a safe and relaxed way while avoiding a long list of rules. 

NEW JOINERS / GENERAL ADVICE 

☐ Please take the time to learn about the aircraft.  Especially if you have only flown 

school aircraft before. 

☐ Consider putting the tow on charge while you are out flying the aircraft  

☐ Stow everything away tidily in the locker to prevent any damage. 

☐ Please use WhatsApp for any aircraft/booking information that is time-critical 

☐ Unfortunately, ride-sharing websites are not permitted.  However, members are 

encouraged to arrange shared flights 

☐ If you are unsure about any aspect of aircraft operation – please ask - “better safe 

than sorry”, advice will be provided quickly with no judgement     

BOOKING THE AIRCRAFT 

☐ Be mindful that some members are restricted to certain days or weekends 

☐ Only book what you need - most flights are <90 mins and don’t need a full-day. 

☐ Remember to cancel your unused bookings, e.g.  in the event of bad weather 

☐ Do any cancellations as early as possible, then let members know it’s free 

☐ Please ask members via WhatsApp, if you would prefer to swap a slot 

☐ Please avoid booking more than 4 flights in advance.   

☐ Contact the group in advance before booking consecutive days 

☐ Take the time to learn about the booking patterns of other members. 

CLEANING THE AIRCRAFT 

☐ Please try to keep the aircraft clean and flying well, especially when landing on 

muddy fields. There is a handy hose near Hangar 1 which makes this easier. 

☐ Please wipe any dead bugs off the windscreen with a wet cloth prior to next flight 

☐ Always leave the aircraft better than you found it. Removing any rubbish 

GETTING INVOLVED 

☐ Please provide your suggestions for improvements to communications 

☐ Any new equipment requests need agreement by the group 

☐ Share occasional updates in WhatsApp, but remember we are not Facebook!  


